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21 July 2022

Schuyler-Industry School Community,

This notice is to communicate that all Schuyler-Industry School District #5 schools will be open fully for in-person learning for all
student attendance days for the 2022-23 school year. SID5 schools will be in operation in accordance with the updated /DPH &

ISBE Joint Summary of CDC’s Operational Guidance for COVID-19 Prevention in Schools.

The guidance can be found at https://dph.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/idph/covid19/guidance/school/School-
Guidance 6.23.2022.pdf

Other points of interest:

e All services will be fully restored as in past school years before the pandemic. Normalcy is our goal!

We strongly require that parents should keep their children home from school if they are sick or exhibiting symptoms.
The local health department as well as our nursing staff will be more than willing to help in the identification of
symptoms.

As always, good hand hygiene will be strongly encouraged at all grade levels.

Buildings and buses will continue to undergo increased cleaning/sanitation.

The district will continue to work with the local health department as related to any health issues and events.

Athletic programs will run as normal with full activity fees charged and admission charged at home sporting events.

Here is hoping to the first “normal” school year we have all experienced in years. There is a deep appreciation from all of us for
the understanding and support everyone has given our students and staff during the past tumultuous years. It will definitely go
down as the most difficult years we have all experienced, but we also must understand that we made it through together. The
resilience everyone (especially our students) has shown during this time is admirable and something we must build upon
moving forward. We are excited for this opportunity and looking forward to seeing all of our students this August! As always if
you have any questions or feedback please reach out to our administration.

Rocket Pride!

Beau Fretueg
Superintendent of Schools
Schuyler-Industry School District #5

“Rocket Pride”



